
Message 

From: 

Sent: 

To : 
CC: 
Subject: 

Marta Proctor [/O=TOC/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 
(FYDI BOHF23SPDL T)/CN=RECI Pl ENTS/CN=M PROCTOR] 
5/13/2012 7:49:07 PM 
Ed Houghton [/0= TOC/OU=First Administrative Group/cn=Recipients/cn=ehoughton] 
Pam Hogg [/0= TOC/OU=First Administrative Group/cn=Recipients/cn=phogg] 
Re : Deferred motion 

TOC0156981 

Hi Ed, I too agree this is the best way to approach this project. Any chance we could meet briefly prior 
to the 3pm meeting. I wanted to also update you and get your input on the dog park item that will also 
be coming up at council tomorrow. 
I will touch base with Pam in the morning to check on you schedule. 
Thanks 
Marta 

Sent from Blackberry Mobile Device 

----- Original Message ----­
From: Ed Houghton 
Sent: Sunday, May 13, 2012 03:28 PM 
To: Sandra Cooper 
Cc: Sara Almas; Marta Proctor; Kevin Lloyd 
subject: Re: Deferred motion 

Your worship: 

I actually think that it is a great idea. spending time with council finding out exactly their thoughts 
will be beneficial. 

Thanks ..... . .. Ed 

Sent from Blackberry Mobile Device 

----- Original Message ----­
From: Sandra cooper 
Sent: Sunday, May 13, 2012 03:22 PM 
To: Ed Houghton 
cc: Sara Almas; Marta Proctor; Kevin Lloyd 
subject: Deferred motion 

Just a heads up I am hearing from some members of council making comment to the deferred motion of 
Central Park. It may be that this deferred motion continue to be deferred for approx one month. This can 
be discussed further at your 3 pm meeting with councillor Lloyd. I would like a workshop of council 
within the timeframe being suggested. (30 days). 
Let's make it work. 

Respectfully 
Mayor Cooper 

Sent from Blackberry Mobile Device 

Sandra Cooper 
Mayor 

Town of Collingwood 
office of the Mayor 
97 Hurontario Street 
Box 157 
Collingwood, ON 
L9Y 3z5 

Email: scooper@collingwood.ca 
Phone: 705.445.8451 ext 3226 
Fax: 705.445.2448 


